
 
MINUTES 

06/11/18 
 
 
The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, June 11th, 2018 at 6pm at the 
Melrose Town Hall.  Those present were Bill Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, Paul Hangartner 
and Bill Freise. 
 
Zielsdorf called the meeting to order.  Hangartner moved to approve the Agenda, Zielsdorf seconded.   
 
The minutes were read by the clerk.  Motion by Zielsdorf, seconded by Hangartner to approve them as 
read.   
 
The Treasurer gave his report.  The May ending balance was $31,310.04.  Hangartner moved to accept 
the report as given, Freise seconded.   
 
Motion made to approve and pay bills. 
 
Crack filling was completed for the roads and the new building project is coming along. 
 
The August meeting will be changed to the following Monday……Monday, August 20th, 2018. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm. 
 
 
      
        __________________________ 
        Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk 
 
 


